
  

 

 

 

 

Evacuation 

 

The Faculty of Education has successfully conducted the 

evacuation of building no 4 on Tuesday December 21, 2022 

at 11:30 am. The evacuation was initiated by the alarm as 

students and professors managed to vacate their lecture 

halls and corridors on their way out of the building using 

the stairs. Electricity was cut off and an ambulance was 

waiting at the entrance of the building. The procedure was 

supervised by Dr. Sally Michael Hanna, Vie Dean for 

Community Service and Dr. Ahmed Zayed, Acting Head of 

the Arabic Department and Evacuation team leader. 

Members of the evacuation committee which included 

professors and students helped out others on their way to 

safety.   

 

 



  

 

  


